Dear Prayer Vigil Attendees,

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for being part of our recent community prayer vigil.
Your presence and participation made a profound impact on our gathering.

As we continue to lift our community and its needs in prayer, we encourage you to stay
connected. We invite you to join us for our upcoming prayer meetings on the first and third
Sunday of each month.

If you have any prayer requests or would like to share feedback about the vigil, please do not
hesitate to reach out. We value your input and look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you once again for your commitment to our community and for your dedication to prayer.

In Christ's love,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



